
Valero Alamo Bowl Fan Experience Team
The Valero Alamo Bowl is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that produces a calendar of events highlighted 
by a post-season college football game played in San Antonio, Texas. We’re looking for outgoing, social 
individuals to volunteer with us on game day, Friday, December 28. The Fan Experience Team will be armed 
with a wealth of information about the game and the Alamodome to answer any questions fans may have 
throughout the day. The main responsibilities include, but are not limited to the following:

• Work with other Fan Experience Team members to assure fan questions are answered.
• Provide excellent customer service.
• Pass out Valero Alamo Bowl swag, take photos for fans and make sure visitors are excited for the big game!
• Conduct on-site fan surveys using iPads. 
• Others duties during the game as needed.

REQUIREMENTS
Applicants should be detail oriented and possess strong communication and organizational skills, a positive 
attitude, outgoing personality, and good work ethic. Comfortable walking/standing for long periods of time. 
 
Candidates should be available all day December 28th and will receive Valero Alamo Bowl swag.

Candidates must be able to attend a training session at the Alamodome on Wednesday, December 12th from 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM (pizza dinner will be provided). 

Qualified candidates should send a résumé expressing their interest to:

	        	 Katie Wallingford
		  Events Coordinator
		  Valero Alamo Bowl
		  katiew@alamobowl.com
		  210/704.6397

Emails of interest are encouraged in advance of October 26, 2018.   Applicants received after this initial deadline 
will be accepted and reviewed as necessary until the positions are filled.
   


